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Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 

Parents, 
I want to thank you for 
sharing your children with us 
this year. This year I am 
really going to focus on 
making us into a school 
family, and building strong 
relationships with all of you 
in and out of the classroom. 
If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs. Eiker or 
myself! 
ksexton@galesburg205.org 
jeiker@galesburg205.org  
 
 

The first few weeks of 
school we will be working on 
procedures, and building our 

classroom community! We 
will be focusing on being 

HELPFUL and SAFE. 

My goal is to send out a 
newsletter every Monday. 
I feel this is a great way to 
keep you informed about 
what is going on in your 
child’s class. In the 
newsletter I will include a 
review of what we did the 
past week, what we will be 
doing the upcoming week, 
snack, and reminders. If 
there is anything you 
would like to see included 
in the newsletter please 
let me know! 

Bus Riders- the bus garage needs to 
be informed when your child is not to 
be picked up. 
-Let us know if you will be 
picking/dropping your child off 
instead on some days 
-Drop off/Pick up-Please be here on 
time. (8:55 and 11:25 for a.m. and 
12:55 and 3:25 for p.m.) 
-You must sign your child in and out 
every time. 
Please let us know ahead of time if 
someone else will be picking up, and 
make sure they have identification. 

Snack 
(I will post the daily snack 
here, this is a great 
opportunity to discuss the daily 
snack with your child.) 
Tuesday: Graham Crackers 
Wednesday: Vanilla Wafers 
Thursday: Animal Crackers 
Friday: TBD 
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